
 

REMINDER 
Education Week @ Blacktown South Public School 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 

Looking forward to seeing you next week to celebrate Education Week.  

  

1. Open Classrooms 

Parents, Grandparents and Caregivers are welcome to come and visit your child/ren’s 

classrooms.  

Date:  Monday, 5th August 2024 

Times: 9:45am to 10.30am – Kindergarten to Year 2 Open Classrooms 

10:15am to 11:00am – Years 3 to Year 6 Open Classrooms  

 

Please note: Classroom Open times have been staggered across the school to reduce the 

need for families to rush from room to room and provide greater flexibility to visit the Art Show.   

 

2. Kindergarten to Year 6 Art Show  

The hall will be open to view the Art Show from Monday to Thursday. 

Venue: School Hall 

Dates: Monday, 5th August to Thursday, 8th August 

Times: 8:45am to 9:15am & 3:00pm to 3:30pm 

 
Art Show Arrangements - Monday 5th August: Parents and Caregivers are encouraged to 

take some time to visit the Art Show while at Monday morning’s Open Classrooms. Parents and 

Caregivers are welcome to collect their children from all K-6 classes and visit the hall as a 

family.  

 

3. Performance Arts Groups – School Performance Day 

We are inviting Parents and Caregivers of our Junior, Intermediate and Senior Dance Groups, 

Kindergarten Dance Group, Recorder Groups, Choir and 3M, to attend a lunchtime performance 

under the School COLA.  

Venue:   School COLA 

Date:    Wednesday, 7th August 2024 

Times: 12:30pm – 1:00pm 

 
These groups look forward to sharing their talents with you at this special event.  

I look forward to seeing you at Open Day and Performance Day during Education Week. 

 

Andrew Bowmer 

Principal  


